
R O S E B U R G  P U B L I C  S C H O O L S  

 Board Clips 
   October 30, 2019 Notes from the Board Meeting 

School Board: 
Joseph Garcia, Chair 

Steve Patterson, Vice Chair 

Rod Cotton 
Micki Hall 

Rev. Howard Johnson 
Rebecca Larson 

Charles Lee 

S U P E R I N T E N D E N T :  

 

J A R E D  P .  C O R D O N  

A publication of Roseburg Public Schools    -    Roseburg, Oregon    -    Office of the Superintendent 

Next Board Meeting: 
 

 November 20, 2019 
6:00 p.m.    

Administrative Office     
Board Room, located at 1419 

NW Valley View Drive,  
Roseburg, Oregon    

We are moving forward 
with an agreement with 

Finalsite to update our   
District’s web presence.  

Board members were      
invited to join the Wellness 
Challenge being embraced 

by many District staff   
members.     

 
 

Student Recognition 
Individual Certificates of                 

Accompl i shment  and  
McDonald’s Gift Cards were 

presented to the following  
deserving students: 

 Marigold Brooks, 5th 

Grade Student at Fir 
Grove Elementary;  

 Taylor Needles, 4th 

Grade Student at 

F u l l e r t o n  I V            
Elementary, and 

 Rebecca Abdulbashir, 

5th Grade Student at 
Hucrest Elementary 

School.     
 

Staff Recognition 
Ful lerton IV Off i ce        

Manager, Stacie Jinkins, 
was presented with the 

Crystal Apple Award by 
Principal Katrina Hanson, 

with the inscription of 
“Thank you for being an 

essential member of our 
Fullerton IV family”.   
 

Welcome to Fullerton IV        
Elementary School 

Principal Katrina Hanson 
welcomed the Board to  

Fullerton IV, home of the 
Panthers!     
 

      Action Items          
The Board approved  the    
Consent Agenda consisting    

of approval of tonight’s 
agenda, Minutes from the       

October 14th Work Session, 
Minutes from the October 

16th Board Meeting, Gifts 

to the District and Surplus 
Items listings.  

 
American                       

Education Week 
The Board has adopted      
Resolution 19-20-12 honoring 
our licensed, classified,            

administrative, confidential 
and student transportation 

staff who all work tirelessly 
serving our children and the 

community with compassion 
and  professionalism.  The 

week of November 18-22, 
2019 has been dedicated to 

celebrate staff who are     
committed to supporting our 
public school system.    

 
 Public Update of the 2019-

2020 District Continuous  
Improvement Plan 

District Teaching & Learning 
Director, Michelle Knee, 
shared the proposed 2019-20 

Continuous Improvement 
Plan (CIP) in advance of the 

submission to the Oregon 
Dept. of Education.  A Needs 

Assessment began in January 
to develop goals specific to 

R e a d i n g ,  M a t h ,  a n d          
Instructional and Leadership 

Capacity.  A three-year plan 
has been developed and will 

be progress monitored.   
 

  Telephone System  

Upgrade:    
Black Box Corp. will upgrade 

the District’s phone system at 
a cost of $66,425 migrating to 

the NEC SV9300 platform.   
 

      Non-Resident Student 
Requests for Transfer into 

Roseburg High School 
The Board approved a revised 

language proposal providing 
for an interdistrict student 

transfer timeline for the 2019
-2020  school year for late 

transfers into RHS.  This 
change will not impact    
hardship requests.  Transfer 

requests initiated after the 
beginning of the school year  

Superintendent’s Report 
Superintendent  Cordon 

thanked Board members for 
the extra time they have been 

dedicating to moving our work 
forward.  He shared the great 

news of the Boys’ Cross--
Country Team achieving first 

place for overall GPAs with all 
fall sports scoring just below 

3.5 GPA.  The initial polling 
results to gauge public input 
for the upcoming bond      

measure are ready, and Jared 
thanked Director Johnson for 

making suggestions during 
the  polling process to enhance 

communications with our  
constituents.     
  

Time & Location:   

The October 30, 2019 

School Board Meeting was 

held at 6:00 p.m. in the       

Fullerton IV Elementary 

School Library located at 

2560 W Bradford Drive  in 

Roseburg, followed by an 

Executive Session. 

will now be considered in         
December/January for  entry 

beginning second semester. 
This change will allow      

students, their families and 
the counseling staff adequate 

opportunity to successfully 
transition students into the 

processes, culture and    
schedules at RHS.    
 
Student Leadership Report 

RHS students Chelsea Miller 

and Alema Norris reported on 

activities at RHS, sharing 

that Homecoming was a sell-

out and seniors won the  

Powderpuff game.  There was 

a great turnout for the     

Unified Partners Club 

Haunted House fundraiser.    

College Night is coming up 

along with   Military  Career 

Night on Nov. 5th.  The Hope 

Squad will be helping        

students become active     

listeners in responding to 

peers who may struggle with 

issues such as depression and     

suicide.  The RHS Marching 

Band will perform in the local 

Veterans Parade and at RHS 

in the Platinum Arrow      

performance November 4th 

at 7:00 p.m. Also on the 4th 

the FFA has a Rituals       

competition.  Performances of 

the Disney musical “Freaky 

Friday” will be November    

14-16th from 7-9:00 p.m. The 

entire Girls’ Cross Country 

Team qualified for state, 

along with senior Zack Traul. 

Congratulations to our     

student-athletes!              
  


